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Nippon Seinenkan Hotel Safety and Hygiene measures against 2019 Novel Coronavirus

Thank you very much for choosing Nippon Seinenkan Hotel.
In light of the evolving the 2019 Novel Coronavirus situation; Nippon Seinenkan Hotel implement the

following actions:

1. All employees wear facemasks.
2. Clean hands with soap and water and with an alcohol-based hand sanitizer.
3. Sanitize with alcohol wherever touched by hands/fingers in all facilities; Front Desk, Lobby Area,

Elevators, Guest Rooms, Restaurant, Banquet rooms.
Tenants in this building are currently closed or operating under reduced hours.
For the time being, the large public bath on the tenth floor is closed.

We kindly ask all of our guests the followings:

Please kindly sanitize with alcohol.

We ask our guests to inform our staff about their health condition and undergo a body temperature check
at the check-in counter when they arrive at the hotel .  Visitors who do not pass the inspection will not
be able to enter the building. If you are experiencing any signs or symptoms related to COVID-19 such

as chills, a cough or a fever, please refrain from visiting our hotel.

Thank you very much for your kind understanding and cooperation.

Hotel General Manager



